Kindergarten News

Our last field trip for the year will be on Friday, May 10th. The K-2 classes are
going to Diamond Grove in Diamond, MO. All students will need to bring a lunch
and a drink. The information note came home last week.

All library books are due back to school by Friday, May17th. This will be our last
library day. Please help your child return their book on time. Thanks!

[ would like to invite you to our Awards Assembly on our last day of school (5-
23-24). We do not have a Kindergarten Graduation in our district, so the
students do get recognized with the other classes. All my students receive
certificates for their achievements. Our time in the gym (K-2) will start at 8:30
am. *Just a reminder that we do dismiss at 12:30.

The school year has gone so fast that I can’t believe it is almost over. The class
will continue to work hard in Reading, Math, and Writing. We are reading our
books and words, learning more skills for our reading, spelling, and writing. We
have been very busy working on numbers to 100, shapes, and solids. Measuring
length, height, and weight will be our main focus in Math for our last chapter.
We are doing many assessments to show our growth on our sKkills being taught.
This will be recorded on our grade cards. I am reminding the class to finish the
year strong. I want them to be listening and following directions, to be good
leaders and well behaved. I know everyone is excited about summer (even
teachers), but we still need to stay on task to learn all our skills.

Have a fantastic week!



